
 
 

 
 
 

FINGAL’S CREATIVE IRELAND PROGRAMME 2021  
 
Fingal County Council is pleased to announce that it is now accepting applications 
as part of Fingal’s Creative Ireland Programme 2021. 
 
The fund will provide support to individuals and/or local groups, operating on a not 
for profit basis, for projects which creatively address the themes of Community 
Wellbeing and Culture, Heritage, Music, STEAM (science, technology, engineering, 
arts and mathematics) and the Irish Language. 
 
Due to Covid and the current restrictions in the physical environment, applicants 
are advised to also consider and re-imagine proposals via virtual and online 
platforms. A Covid compliance Plan, adhering to the current government guidelines 
to be submitted, where applicable. 
 
Closing date for applications is 4pm on Friday 5th March 2021. 
 
Further information can be obtained by emailing creativefingal@fingal.ie or at 
www.fingal.ie/council/service/creative-ireland  
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